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The Burnie Concert Band has an exciting junior program catering for children from 8 – 18 years. 
No experience is necessary to start, as our tutors will teach reading and technique for all 
woodwind, brass and percussion instruments (including recorder). Also, bass guitar and guitar 
are included (some experience on guitar would be an advantage) 
 
The Junior Program consists of a Learner’s Band for beginning players and players wishing to try a 
new instrument and a Junior Band for more experienced players. Rehearsals are held at the Cooee 
Memorial Hall – beside the Burnie Bowls Club. 
 
An Information Day/first rehearsal for Junior Learners – demonstrating the range of instruments 
available to learn – will be held on Thursday Feb 23rdh 2023 from 4:45 – 5:45pm at the Cooee 
Memorial Hall. The Junior Band will commence on Thursday 16th Feb from 6 -7pm 
 
Interested in making music outside of your school? Visitors are always welcome to come and sit in 
on a rehearsal to try it out. The band has percussion instruments available to learn and 
a small number of wind instruments available to hire. 
 
Rehearsals are held at the Cooee Memorial Hall,  
Junior Band – Thursday Feb 16th 6-7pm 
Junior learners – Come and try day/first rehearsal  
Thursday February 23rd 4:45 – 5:45 
 
Times: 
 Thursday night;  
Junior Learners Band - 4:45pm – 5:45pm;  
Junior Band - 6pm – 7:00pm  
Monday Night 
Adult Learners – 6 – 7:15 
Senior band 7:55 – 9:30 
 
Costs – Junior players 
There is a small annual subscription ($25) and term fees ($35 per term) apply (early payment and 
family discounts are available). HOWEVER, the band has received a bequeath to support the Junior 
program and the Annual subscription and term 4 fees will be covered by this kind donation, thus 
making this opportunity to join the band a very economical opportunity. 
 
Musical Director, David Turner, will be pleased to answer any queries on 0403448793 or 
davidmusic@netspace.net.au 
Junior band enquiries can also go to Nat Beard on 0410366606 
 
We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
 

mailto:davidmusic@netspace.net.au

